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Hi Here are the January Minutes..  

Minutes 

ASC meeting January 7th, 2021 at 3:30pm

Molly called the meeting to order at 3:41.  Present where Sharlet Collins, Molly Kimzey, Becky Saffold, Debra Gifford,
Shanna Smith, Sue Taylor and Sherry Beckers.

Sarah motioned to accept minutes as written, Becky 2nd.  AIF motion passed.

Reports:

D.O.- Sherry reported that she had a talked to the City about options to keep the school open.  PA need a
commitment of 10 kids for the school to be funded next year.

Teacher-  Sharlet reported that the kids made wreaths, wrapping paper, nachos and ornaments to sell at the Bazaar. 
Archery they are working on getting ready for the tournament and they need Targets and Arrows. Kids are working at
grade level. Excited to be back and getting into it.  We had a Tsunami drill to tract A side.

Treasurer-  There is about $6500 in the account, presents for Christmas were spent but bazaar money is going back
into the account.

 

Old Business:

School count and Options-  There is going to be a committee with the City to see about options to keeping the school
count stable.  Sarah volunteered to be on and Sue asked to be kept informed. 

Bazaar-  For the few people in town the kids did well and made about $220, also the Saffolds donated their proceeds
$100.  The calendars have arrived and when paid we expect to make about $350 if we sell the last 7. 

Snacks-  Shanna is going to reorder again

New Business:

ASC Bank-  The SISD reported that we might want to change banks as Wells Fargo said they will be charging a
monthly fee.  Molly will contact First Bank in Sitka about a new appointment.

Aluminum Recycling-  Molly asked about restarting the aluminum cans to Sitka.  The discussion included how to get it
in Sitka  and to make sure its always clean and JUST cans.  Molly will report back at the next meeting.

Super Bowl Pizzas- We will get the list in for ordering and this will be a kid fundraiser.  The expectation is about 30-35
pizza’s.  Becky will check the bulk store in Sitka.  Sarah said she would help with crusts.

Valentines Day-   We are planning a party for a hour of the day.  Becky motioned to spend 30$, Sarah 2nd.  AIF
motion passes. 

Next meeting will be February 4th @3:30.

 



Sharlet made a motion to adjourn, Becky 2nd.  AIF

Molly adjourned the meeting at 4:18pm

 

Respectfully submitted,

Molly Kimzey


